

RECT JUL 25 2014

## Consulate General of Pakistan

10850 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1250 Los Angeles, CA 90024 Tel: (310) 441-5114 Fax: (310) 441-9256 info@pakconsulatela.org www.pakconsulatela.org

25 July 2014

My dear President,

The Government of Pakistan has asked this Mission to ascertain about the details regarding election for the Government Advisory Committee in ICANN to be held in August/September 2014.

2. It would be appreciated if details about the election process may be forwarded to this Mission at the earliest possible.

Regards

Sincerely,

(Dr. Muhammad Khalid Ejaz) Counsellor

Mr. Fadi Chehade, President and CEO, ICANN. 12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300 Los Angeles, CA 90094-2536 Fax: 310 823 8649